The Dance Department invites you to the

Spring Academic Open House

Tuesday April 4t
12:00p-1:20p
Cross Street Dance Studio

Come learn about the dance major, upcoming courses,
and performances!

Meet current dance majors and professors!

Lunch will be served. No RSVP required.

If you have any questions, please email Michele Olerud.
(molerud@wesleyan.edu)

Current Junior and Senior Dance Majors
Adriana Phillips "18, Nick Daley '17, Sophie Miller ‘17, Rachel Davis '18, & Amira Chambers Ottley ‘18




